
Our offer to provide supervision for our students whose parent(s) are healthcare professionals is 

open to not just NHS workers but also those who work with the vulnerable in care homes, social 

workers and home carers. Please email schoolclosure@olcc.lancs.sch.uk if you require your student 

to be supervised during school hours this week. 

Thank you 


